
 

 

 
AG/LL 15/05/18 

KS2 Sports Day Thursday 14th June 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Parish Council have kindly offered us the use of the Bransgore Cricket Ground again, as our venue for 
the KS2 Sports Day. This is a fantastic opportunity to bring our school to the centre of the community and 
for the children to have a good size track to run around. 
 

We would like the children to come into school on Thursday 14th June wearing their PE kit.   They 
will need: a coloured top to represent their House Team, their normal PE shorts, trainers, 
sun hat, sun cream and drinks bottle.  
 
We will provide areas of shade for the children and ensure they have extra water available. Parents and 
spectators will be able to purchase refreshments kindly provided by the BSA. We would ask that parents 
bring a picnic rug or their own camping chairs if they wish, as we will only have a few chairs available at the 
venue. 
 

We aim to start at 12.45pm and have it all wrapped up by 2.45pm (which allows plenty of time 
to get back to school to collect siblings). The first part of the afternoon will involve all children participating 
in a range of different activities in their house teams. The second part of the afternoon will be the 
competitive element; heats have been held in games lessons (for those children wanting to compete) prior 
to the event and we have selected athletes to represent their house teams. 
 
There will be parking available at the cricket ground and across the road at the recreation ground but I 
would suggest that walking would be the best option. To ensure your children stay safe, please could you 

fill in the reply slip to say if you are collecting them from the venue and return this to school by Monday 
11th June.  Teachers will then have lists of who is and who isn’t being collected from the cricket ground. 

Those children not being collected i.e. if they have afterschool clubs; will be walked back to school by their 
class teachers. 
 
Finally, we are very fortunate and have been able to book a photography company. The photography 
company is called DE Photography and are the UK’s largest school and sporting event company.  The 
pictures of your children will be available to buy and to take home on the day as they have on-site printing 
facilities. The photographs are individual shots and parents will only be able to buy pictures of their children 
and no others. In order to ensure the security of the photographs we will have members of staff in the 
trailer. These photographs will be a lovely way for the children to treasure their school times! 
 
If you would like to take photos of your children please note you have already signed the GENERAL 
CONSENT FORM at the beginning of the year stating that - (I agree that I will not make any additional 
or multiple copies of photos or video footage containing children other than my own for personal 
use or to share with others. I will not email any photos/video footage containing children other 
than my own. I will not upload any photos/video footage containing children other than my own 
to ANY social media site/ website, protected or otherwise). 
 
The only other thing left to organise is the weather! We hope for a dry day but if it is raining (or extreme 
heat), we will postpone the event and reschedule for the following Thursday 21st June. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on the 14th June for a celebration of sport at Bransgore! 
 
Kind regards, 
A Gibaud 
PE Coordinator 
 



 

 

 

 
KS2 Sports Day 

 
Thursday 14th June 

 
 
Please return by/on Monday 11th June  
 
 
Parent/Carer Name:…………………………………………… 
 
 
Parent/Carers signature: …………………………………… Date: …………………… 
 
 
 
Pupil Name: …………..…………………………………………..……………………. Class: ………………………………...……… 
 
 
Pupil Name:………….…………………………………..…….…………….…………. Class:…………………………..……………… 
 
 
Pupil Name: ……………………………………………….………..…………….….....Class: ……………………………….………… 
 

 
 
Walk back to school with teachers. 
 

 
 
Will be collected by the above named Parent/Carer from the Cricket Ground. 
 

 
 
 
If another Parent/Carer is collecting your child/children please write their name below - 

 
 
Name : ………………………………………………………………. 

 

 


